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March 2016 Grand Knight Letter    

Dear Brothers,  
 
    Happy Easter to everyone! It is the time of year to reflect on the 

Death and Resurrection of our Savior Jesus Christ and give 

thanks for our salvation through His suffering. It is no accident that 

Christ rose from the dead in the same season that spring renews 

new life the plants, trees, grass, and the “hibernating” animals 

wake up refreshed with new life. We, too, must persevere in the 

Lenten part of our Year of Faith journey in search of spiritual re-

newal.       

  Thanks to the ladies of the Knights for Charity Bartenders night 
on the 13

th
, they did a great job raising money for the RFL. A spe-

cial thanks to PCCP Rich Russo and his team for doing and awe-
some job running the annual Race for Life in memory of Brother 
Chuck Washington. I can’t say enough about the ladies who went 
above and beyond to put on the biggest and best gift auction ever. 
It was one of the best events I have attended as a Knight.  

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 



 
  Thanks to PGK Angelo and Diane Massaro for scheduling the 
Blood Drive last month and all those that gave blood. Just a little of 
your time will help save many lives.   
 

  In April we will be sponsoring the Knights of Columbus State 
Bowling tournament, if you have a team or want to be part of one 
please sign up at the council. 
 
  The Knight of the Month for January was Brother Jim Mur-

phy  

 
Currently, we have the following events planned for March:  
 
March 12

th
 St. Patty’s Event (PGK Bob Treval) 

March 19
th
 Easter egg Hunt (Mike Bradley) 

March 25th Good Friday Fish Fry (Jim Murphy)  
 
May God bless you and your families during this Easter season. 

 
Vivat Jesus,   
Grand Knight,   
Louis McGraw 
 
 
 



 

COLUMBIAN CLUB PRESIDENTS LETTER 

 

Our annual Super Bowl Extravaganza was held on February 7, 2016. A HUGE thank You 

goes out to PCCP Andy Pavelko and his crew for doing an outstanding job. The event made 

a sizable profit and a great bar ring. Thanks again to Andy and all who helped out. 

If anyone is interested in running or chairing an event, please see myself or any of the Co-

lumbian Club Officers.  

We are still waiting for the Township to issue the proper permits for the smoke tent. As soon 

as they are received and the inspections are performed, the tent will be available for use. 

The winter poker league is in full swing. Every Monday at 7:30 in the bar area. Thanks to 

PCCP Rich Russo for running the league. 

Due to the rising costs of running and maintaining the building and grounds, as well as the 

increased costs of liquor, beer etc, we are forced to raise the prices here at the Club slightly. 

The final numbers will be made available as soon as possible. Thank you for your under-

standing and cooperation in this matter. 

The Club is seeking an interim Custodian to fill in for Br Joe D’Angelo while he continues 

his rehab from his unfortunate accident. This is a paid position that requires cleaning and 

some maintenance of the Club. Thanks goes out to CCVP Jim Murphy for stepping in and 

cleaning the Club/Hall in Joe’s absence. Please see myself or any of the Trustees for more 

info. 

The Club will be CLOSED on Good Friday after 3 p.m. as well as on Easter Sunday (All 

Day). 

REMINDER: The Blue and Yellow “Chippes” will be expired and are now void after 

March 1st.  New ones are available at the bar. 

I am in the process of acquiring a DJ for another Karaoke Knight as well as a Trivia Knight. 

We are hoping to do these in April and/or May.  Please keep your eyes and ears open. They 

are always fun filled events. 

Please remember to keep the Club and Council grounds neat and clean. This is YOUR 

CLUB. Treat it as it is your home. 

            Sincerely, 

                           Jim Londis CCP 



 

To My Dear Brother Knights, 

 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, the lessons of our order cannot be exempli-
fied more than the support you have given me during my stay at the 
rehab center. Brothers were visiting me everyday, Father Scott 
blessed me, your prayers and get well cards kept pouring in. Thank 
you for the fruit basket from the council and goodies from everyone 
who came to visit me. Brothers also visited me while I was recuper-
ating at home, I wish I can name everyone who kept me in their pray-
ers, and visited me but I am afraid I will be remiss in forgetting some-
one. 

When the accident happened (falling off the ladder) Breaking my hip, 
pelvis and thumb, you can say that the worthy (Lou McGraw) was at 
my side, texted me, called me every day on a daily basis, visited me 
at the rehab center, words cannot express my gratitude to him. 
Through his efforts, hospital equipment was provided to me so I 
could get around the house without falling. 

If anyone wants to join the Knights of Columbus, let them know what 
you did for a brother knight so we show why we are here and what 
we do. 

Always keep in mind Charity, Unity, Fraternity. 

God bless each and everyone of you and now you are in my prayers. 

 

Joe D'Angelo    











SATURDAY, APRIL 30, 2016…7:00 PM…AT THE COUNCIL HOME  

COST $40 PER PERSON WITH  
LIMITED SEATING AVAILABLE, SO  

SIGN-UP EARLY! 

LOOK FOR A FULL MENU AND FURTHER DETAILS 
IN NEXT MONTH’S KNIGHTLINE, AT THE COUNCIL 

HOME, ON THE COUNCIL WEBSITE AT 
KOFC6201.COM, OR BY E-MAILING PGK CHUCK 
CLAYTON AT  CIGARKNIGHT@OPTONLINE.NET 

FEATURING WINES AND FOOD 
FROM THE IBERIAN PENINSULA 

(SPAIN & PORTUGAL) 

mailto:CIGARKNIGHT@OPTONLINE.NET












2016 KOFC 6201 Supporters 

To advertise in The Knight Line you can call Alex at (732) 569-7632 or email Alex at Alex@ocitcs.com 



 

Knights of Columbus  

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Russ Taylor at wrtaylor@optonline.net 

 

For These We Pray 

 

Beatrice Murphy (deceased), Brian Natte, Mike Coscign, Joe D'Angelo, Joe Platts, Mrs. Pat O'Conner, 
Monica Druwin, Camille Caiazza (deceased), Jennifer Esquerra, Edna Lehmann, Janice Weinman. Service 

men and women here and aboard Patrick Corrigan, Vincent Guardino, David DeJesus, William Francis 
Coleman Sr., Martha Ann Dinen, Lucy Littlefield, Regina Blackford, Dane Blei Jr, Family, John Callaghan, 
Kylie Carroll, Chuck Clayton, PGK, Bill Coleman, Family, Maryellen Kennedy, Ivy Lynch, Family, Christine 

Scaronnlello, Gary  Trauss, Sid & Millie Weinman, All Military Personnel, Diocese's Seminarians 

 


